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For Immediate Release 
 

Date: May 28, 2017 
Authorized by:  Sgt. Cayot 
Contact: Shift Supervisor 
 
On May 27, 2017 at 9:23 PM a male subject entered the Subway Restaurant located at 
77 Lowell Road and demanded money, stating he had a weapon, however none was 
shown.  The suspect got away with an undisclosed amount of money.  There were no 
injuries during this incident.  If anyone has any information regarding this incident 
please contact the shift supervisor. 
 
 This incident remains under investigation by the Hudson Police Department.  Further 
suspect information will be released at a later date. 
 


